
         Friday 1st December  - Retireds Christmas craft afternoon and carol singing 

Lynn Butler kindly came and showed us how to make a Christmas 
decoration.  Much fun and laughter was had by all as we tried to copy and 
follow her instructions.   We shared delicious cakes and sang carols led by 
Lesley Hunter.   Celia gave out small gifts to all the volunteers who have helped 
throughout the year.  There were small gifts and handmade lavender bags with 
lavender from our church garden for all the group members to take home. 
Many thanks to everyone who helped to make this such a lovely start to the 
Christmas season for our Retireds group.  

                      

            

  
 


